
Continuing Formation for Permanent Deacons 
 

The Office of Faith Formation Invites you to: 

The New Order of Christian Initiation for Adults            

Workshop  (OCIA)  Saturday, March 11, 2023                                

8:30 a.m. (Mass) —12:30 p.m.                                                                       

Dr. William Keimig, Associate Director of the Catechetical Institute, USCCB 

standing committee member for the OCIA implementation, renowned              

Professor, Speaker, and author will lead the Workshop  

 

Some of the questions addressed in this Workshop: 

Why is the name changing from  RCIA to OCIA? 

What is changing? 

Is my pastor aware of these changes? 

When will these changes be implemented? 

How can I help facilitate the changes? 

 

 

For more information and to R.S.V.P. contact  Deacon Dave Zanotelli.             


